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Date:1/10/2024            Alert No. 01 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
UH Guided Ultrasound & MRI Relocation  

January 15th, 2024, through December 2024 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST: 

• Starting Monday, 1/15/24, a contractor will begin assembling fencing and scaffolding in 

the emergency vehicle parking spaces along Crispell Dr.  

• Crispell Dr will remain open in both directions, there will be temporary lane closures 

with flaggers to direct traffic to allow safe fabrication of construction fencing.  

• Crispell Dr sidewalk will always remain open. Spotters will be onsite to ensure pedestrian 

safety during fencing and scaffolding assembly.  

• Fencing and scaffolding will be in place from 1/15/24 through December 2024.  

 

BACKGROUND: 

• UVA Heath is renovating the Radiology department in the University Hospital. Phase 1 

of the Radiology Masterplan includes expanding the MRI department. In this phase a new 

4th MRI will be installed, new prep/recovery rooms will be built, along with other support 

spaces; shell space for a future 5th MRI is also included in phase 1.  

 

ISSUED BY: 

• Jim Loman, UVA Sr. Project Manager, jal8bu@virginia.edu, 434-962-2160 

• Hunter Durrer, UVA Construction Admin Manager, hcd2y@virginia.edu, 434-529-7186 
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PHOTOS/MAPS OF AREAS AFFECTED: 

       

 

 

 

                                   

 

 

 


